
 

 

 

 
 
22nd January 2025 
 
 
 
 
 
Dear Parent/Carer of Year 10 and 11 Students, 

 
Ask Apprenticeships Parent/Carer Workshop! The event is 29th January 29th 5-7pm. 

The careers team would like to invite Parents/Carers of Year 10 and 11 students to the Ask Apprenticeships 
Parent/Carer Workshop! The event is being held on January 29th 5-7pm. 

 Join us at Brookvale Groby Learning Campus for an informative session tailored just for you including a 
step-by-step guide to the different vacancy platforms for apprenticeships, including Find an 
Apprenticeship, and tips for supporting your students/child during the application process. Don't miss out 
on this valuable opportunity to learn more about apprenticeships and how they can shape your child's 
career path.  

This session is for Parents/Carers only and there are limited spaces so sign up as soon as possible. The link 
below will take you to our Eventbrite page or click here where you can sign up.  See you there!  

Kind regards 

 

The BGLC Careers Team 

https://www.eventbrite.co.uk/e/ask-apprenticeships-parentcarer-workshop-tickets-
1216422324919?aff=oddtdtcreator 
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